
   CITY OF WAUKESHA 
                       Administration 

         201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188                                                                                                                 
  Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 

   www.waukesha-wi.gov 
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

www.waukesha-wi.gov 
 

Committee: 
Board of Public Works 

Date: 
6/7/2018 

Common Council Item Number: 
ID #18-0885 

Date: 
6/19/2018 

Submitted By: 
Fred Abadi, Director of Public Works 

City Administrator Approval: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator    

Finance Department Review: 
Rich Abbott, Finance Director   

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
Brian Running, City Attorney     

Subject:  
 Review and act on the contract Amendment No. 2 with Donohue & Associates, Inc. for post design services for 
the Greenmeadow Interceptor Project. 

 
Details:  
Donohue & Associates, Inc. was retained by the City for the design of the Greenmeadow Interceptor Project.  
The original contract provides for services up to the commencement of construction.  This amendment would 
extend services through the interceptor sewer construction phase (August 2018 through September 2019).  
The scope includes (attached): 

• Pre-construction Conference 
• RFI (Request for Information) Responses and Submittal Review 
• Progress Meetings 
• Construction Monitoring of Shaft Construction, Bedrock Mapping, Tunnel Break-in, and Horizontal 

Directional Drilled (HDD) crossing of Fox River 
Lump Sum = $213,990.00 

 
 
Options & Alternatives: 
There is not another viable alternative.  As the design engineer of record, Donohue will have the most 
knowledge and familiarity with the plans and specifications and will be most able to provide support to the City 
and contractor as design and tunnel related questions arise during the construction phase of the project. 

, 
Financial Remarks: 
This will be a Clean Water Fund Loan related expense 
Account 7399.68290 71440 - $213,990.00 

 
Executive Recommendation: 

 Recommend approval of contract Amendment No. 2 with Donohue & Associates, Inc. for post design services 
for the Greenmeadow Interceptor Project. 

 


